
Seniors Newsletter June 2022 

Topics  

1. Matches & Competitions 

2. Drawn competitions 

3. Wine Scramble 

4. Annual Dinner 

5. Charity 

6. Notes 

7. Advance notification 

 

1. Forthcoming Matches: Please sign up early. 

Ferndown at Home Friday 10 June 

Canford School Away Thursday 16th June 

Weymouth Home Monday 20 June 

Ashley Wood Monday 4th July 

 

Seniors Club Competitions; Book up on the club web sites 

Monday 6th May Stableford 

Monday 13th Derek Hopkins Trophy 4BBB pairs drawn event 

Monday 27 May Seniors Captain’s Trophy. drawn event. Stableford 

Monday 4th July Stableford  

Doug Proctor Trophy; Ladies v Seniors 4BBB, Sunday 10th July 12.30 – 14.15 

Seniors Bowmaker Open Thursday 14th July 

2. Drawn Comps: This was discussed at the last Snrs Mtg, and felt generally acceptable, there being                         

only one written and a few verbal disagreements. The committee will review the system later in the 

year. Please note the Derek Hopkins Trophy Monday 13th June is also drawn between pairs, but you 

may enter with your partner as a pair. 

3.. Open Wine Scramble played in near perfect conditions on 19 May. Well received with many 

complimentary remarks made about the course and organisation. Raffle made nearly £1000 for 

Honeypot Children’s Charity. 

4. Annual Dinner: After discussions with members and some feedback it was decided to move to a 

new date in February 2023. Seniors Christmas Dinner in December 2022 is cancelled. 

5.  Senior’s Charity; Honeypot Children’s Charity: The money raised so far is in excess of £1300. 

This will be donated during the week 14-21 June. This is a ‘big give week’ for the Charity any 

donations will be doubled in value. For anyone more interested in this charity the following web 

site will give you access to the Charities web site and the opportunity to make your own donation if 

you wish. 

https://donate.thebiggive.org.uk/campaign/a056900002EFzdCAAT 

6. The next few months are of course a very busy time. In addition to all the Seniors events there are 

regular Club Competition’s and Matches on Saturdays/Sundays and Wednesdays. I hope the 

weather will be kind to us and we can take advantage of our ever-improving golf course. The 

Course Manager and his staff are doing an excellent job and deserve our gratitude. 

7. Advance notice: We are hoping to auction 4BBB vouchers for two very prestigious Golf Clubs in the 

near future details to follow. 

Richard Pearce 

https://donate.thebiggive.org.uk/campaign/a056900002EFzdCAAT

